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Faculty Priorities: 

There is a lack of study space that has been highlighted across all divisions within 

the Medical Sciences faculty, especially within the cruciform hub as brought up 

by previous handover notes and the recent PTES results. 

From the previous notes made from last year, the organisation of the Medicine 

degree in specific modules can be further improved. 

Additionally, an issue not only found within the medical sciences faculty is the 

need to improve the pastoral care provided to students through refining the 

personal tutors scheme. 

 

Meetings in the Faculty: 

Within meetings, there have been discussions on new programme and module 

proposals and amendments; observing the reports on peer observation and 

enhancement of teaching and an evaluation of the ASER. 

 

Meetings with the Union: 

Our education officer is currently trying to implement a change in the personal 

tutor scheme and I have been trying to find out what specific changes should be 

made in medical sciences. There is a possibility of implementing a system to track 

and log meetings and a manual being created to guide both tutors and tutees.  

 

 

Other comments: 

 

 


